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Scott Sheppard is latest Ziptastic winner

Please make an effort to congratulate Scott Sheppard, a telecommunications technician II in
Telecommunications, who is the winner of the Ziptastic Award for November. He was nominated for the honor
by Marjorie Hartleben, telecommunications network administrator, voice.

Sheppard, who joined the University nearly 18 years ago,
maintains our voice system for the main, Medina and Wayne
campuses. He is responsible for installing and repairing
telephones for more than 5,000 faculty, staff and students,
along with the fiber and fire alarm systems. In addition,
Sheppard is assisting with the new Dell wireless network
project — installing fiber optic circuits to each of the more
than 80 buildings on main campus.

“Scott makes sure to provide support for the
telecommunications needs of the campus,” says Hartleben.
“He works extremely hard with his coworkers to keep not
only the phones working, but helping to install the backbone
connectivity for new wireless projects and other campus
initiatives. He is much deserving of this recognition. He

works tirelessly and is always a positive influence to
whoever he talks to on campus.”

To nominate an exceptional member of your team, visit the Staff Employee Advisory Committee website to

complete the Ziptastic Award nomination.
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